
 
 
 
October 1, 2018 
 
 
 

GENE SOUCY 
1111  BERING DR  UNIT 406 
HOUSTON, TX  77057-2319 
 

 
 
Dear Collin County Property Owner: 
 
Collin County is participating in the 9-1-1 Emergency Telephone System by assigning rural addresses to 
a standard physical addressing system, to make it easier for the sheriff’s office, fire department, and/or 
ambulance services to find you in an emergency. 
 

The signed petition to rename Private Road 5654 as Decathlon Dr was received, thank you. 
 

The addressing recommendations listed below will be made to the Collin County Commissioners Court by 
the 9-1-1 Rural Addressing office at the public session on October 15, 2018, which you are welcome to 
attend.  The scheduled court date is subject to change – for the latest agenda notice go to: 
  http://public1.co.collin.tx.us/public_notices/Lists/Public%20Meetings/Calendar.aspx 
 

Upon approval by the Commissioners Court, your new 9-1-1 addresses on Aero Country Estates 
(Unrecorded), Lot 4 will be: 
 

 10015  DECATHLON DR          (Hangar) 
 

     134  AERO COUNTRY RD       (Fuel tank) 
 

 MCKINNEY, TX  75071 

 
Within 2 weeks after approval by Commissioners Court, a 9-1-1 address change letter will be sent to you, 
your emergency service dispatcher, your post office, and the Collin Central Appraisal District.  Upon 
receipt of the letter, you may begin using your new address for all mail correspondence.  The Post Office 
will deliver mail addressed to your former address for approximately one year (12 months). 
 

You may purchase a blue and white metal road sign from the Collin County Sign Shop - 972-548-3715. 
 

Please don’t make any changes until you receive the address change approval letter. 
 

If you have any questions concerning this address, please call the GIS / 9-1-1 Rural Addressing office at               
972-548-4797. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Ramona Luster 
9-1-1 Address Coordinator, Collin County 
972-548-4797 (Office) 
 
 


